VITAMIN TABLECTS
TO SANTIALS Chil-

May 7, 1971

Honorable Edward M. Korry United States Ambassador to Chile United States Embassy Santiago, Chile

Dear Ambassador Korry:

As you know, our Space Center Rotary Club in Houston has arranged for a gift of vitamin tablets from the Upjohn Company to be distributed to needy school children through the Santiago Rotary Club.

I would like to ask your good offices in forwarding this shipment to Senor Jorge Melendez Escobar, president of the Santiago Rotary Club. The shipment consists of ten boxes totalling 240 pounds and will arrive in Santiago via Braniff International on Sunday, May 9, 1971. It is consigned to you, for Senor Melendez.

Thank you for your kindness in this matter. Please give our best wishes to Senor Melendez and his Rotarians.

Very truly yours,

Ben Taylor

BT:dw

cc: Presidente, Rotary Club de Santiago President, Space Center Rotary Club Mr. Jim Murray, Braniff International